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THE HARBOUR LIGHT 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
EVENTS IN JUNE 

BOARD MEETING: 05 JUNE 
7:30 P.M at the Community Center 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING:  12 JUNE 
At the Community Center on Mill Creek Rd. 
7:30 PM: Doors Open Early - Come Help Set Up. 
7:45 PM: Meeting Starts With Club Business: 

 Committee Reports 
 Weakfish FOM Award 
 Club Business 
 8:00 pm Guest Speaker Bill Donovan & Darrin 

Dorris Fluke Fishing in the Bay & Ocean 
 Intro-North Bay Fleet Outing 
 All-Present Fishing Discussion Break  

                       
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE by John Henson   
 
I'd like to congratulate John Kleban on being the 
inaugural recipient of the Captain Melanie Boytos 
Award. Not only did John win the award; he was the 
only club member to qualify by catching all four 
species. This is a strong testament to this 
accomplishment and a fine example of John's fishing 
skills. Way to go John! Good luck to all members in 
2009, and remember every member is eligible for this 
award.  
 
It sure was an honor for me to present Ed Cherry with 
a Lifetime Achievement Plaque and Honorary 
Membership at the May meeting. I especially enjoyed 
the "History Lesson" about the VHFC and Ed 
entertaining us with his open-forum discussion. Ed's 
membership number is #1, and he is the founding 
father of the VHFC.  I know I speak for the entire 
board when I say Thank you to Ed for his vision and 
I hope we carry on today what was intended years 
ago at the VHFC. 
 
Bill Dabney has lined up another great night of guest 
speakers for our June meeting. Bill Donovan and 

Darren Dorris, from The New Jersey Angler 
magazine, will be speaking on fluke fishing in the 
bay and ocean. You are not going to want to miss this 
one! For anyone that hasn't had the pleasure of 
hearing these two fishermen speak, you are in for a 
treat. Not only are they extremely knowledgeable but 
they are also very entertaining in their presentation. I 
know I certainly am looking forward to them. 
 
I've noticed quite a few weigh-ins posted on the club 
web site. This is good. It means people are catching 
fish! I know the surf has livened up in the past month 
with stripers and some bluefish, and of course the 
dreaded skate and dogfish arrivals and they are 
hitting both day and night. I have also read some 
good reports from our members on the "Chum 
Bucket" web site forum. There are also stripers on the 
bunker pods out front and some guys are getting them 
on the troll on Stretch 25's or bunker spoons. There 
are some really big fish being reported so check your 
gear and make sure your knots are tight as the "fish of 
a lifetime" is truly a possibility! 
 
Fluke season will be well under way as you read this. 
Mother Nature has been giving us quite a bit of rainy 
weather lately and I think this could be discouraging 
some fishermen from participating but those getting 
out are catching some fish. The JCAA Fluke 
Tournament is scheduled for June 13th and I know 
some of our members will be competing. I wish all of 
them good luck and be safe. 
 
 I recently spent the day with my northern fishing 
buddy, Cousin Russ, at Island Beach State Park. He 
has a beach buggy permit so we loaded up the truck 
and hit the sand around 7:30am. It was my first time 
in IBSP this year and I was surprised at how much 
"skinny water" they have up there, even with the tide 
coming in. We hit a couple of spots with no luck. 
Then we went to the inlet and saw a guy catch a nice 
28in 7lb Weakfish on a white bucktail from the rocks 
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at the beach area. We tried some top water and some 
bucktails in the inlet. Again with no luck. We headed 
back up the beach to set up with bait for the high tide. 
Finally some action. A short Bass. Probably around 
22 inches. The unknown fisherman to the north of us 
by about 70 yards caught 2 shorts and we had high 
hopes. Turned out to be our only fish of the day. 
Packed up about 2pm and headed home. We didn't 
have a great day of "catching" but we don't get to fish 
together as much as we would like to anymore and 
the chance to spend the day with someone whose 
company you truly enjoy, and really enjoy fishing 
with, made it a good day. Remember it's not always 
about how many fish you catch or filling the cooler 
with fillets, take the time to enjoy your time fishing 
and spending it with good friends. For to me, that is 
what "good fishing days" are made of. 
 
See you at the scales, 
 
John H 
 
COULD THIS BE YOUR LAST ISSUE?  
RENEWALS WERE DUE ON MAY 8TH! 
RENEW NOW! 

2009 TROPHY FISH OF THE YEAR 
STANDINGS by John Kleban 

 
Blackfish No Entry                                                            
Bluefish 8.8 lbs.          Bill Dabney                                                            
Fluke              No Entry                                                            
Sea Bass    No Entry                                                            
Striped Bass              35 lbs. 15 oz.    Vincent Rizzo 
Weakfish No Entry                                                           
W. Flounder  1.11 lbs.   John Lyszczarz 
 
 

 

 

2009 TROPHY FISH OF THE YEAR 
PROGRAM by John Kleban 
The same seven species will continue for our 

2009Trophy Fish of the Year Program. 
Blackfish 
Bluefish 

Fluke 
Sea Bass 

Striped Bass 
Weakfish 

Winter Flounder 

The rules are simple: you have to catch a fish of the 
above species, take it to one of our official weigh 
stations to have it weighed and recorded on our 
official weigh-in forms. If you have weighed in the 
largest fish of a particular species for the calendar 
year 2009, then you win the FOY trophy for that 
species. Note: your dues have to be paid before you 
catch an eligible fish. 

2009 FISH OF THE MONTH AWARDS by John 
Kleban 
 
John Lyszczarz was the winner of the Winter 
flounder Fish of the Month for March & April with a 
1.11 lb. winter Flounder. 

 
John Wins Winter Flounder FOM! 

The award for Weakfish will be announced at the 
June General Membership meeting. 

2009 FISH OF THE MONTH AND FISH OF 
THE YEAR AWARDS by John Kleban 
Due to changes in New Jersey Fishing Regs, there are 
changes in the 2009 Trophy Fish of the Month 
Program: 
 
 
March & April  Winter Flounder 
May Weakfish 
June Fluke 
July Bluefish 
August Fluke 
September Sea Bass 
October/November Striped Bass & Bluefish 

Fish of the Year & Month standings are recapped and 
updated on our website frequently.  Click on the site 
to get current standings. 
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SURF FISHING REPORT by Joe Filice 
5/9/09 

I hit the surf in Beach Haven at 6:15 a.m. High tide 
was approx. 8:30. Light wind out of the southeast 
made for a very comfortable morning on the beach. I 
baited one rod with a bunker chunk and one with 
clam. At 6:30 the bunker rod hit & I landed a 31 1/2 “ 
Striper. Approx. 15 minutes later the bunker rod hit 
again and I was rewarded with a 34” striper which 
weighed in at 14lbs 12oz and an 18” girth.  I ended 
the morning with a 25” throwback on clam. The fish 
are finally here and can only get bigger as the season 
moves on. 
   As a side note, a middle aged man and his wife 
stopped to talk to me and about a half hour later the 
woman came back down with her rod and a bunker. 
First issue was she asked me to cut her bunker, as she 
forgot a knife. I cut & baited her hook and she moved 
to my left to fish. 5 minutes later I was diving for my 
rod, thinking I had a huge hit, only to find she had 
casted over my line. Once I untangled the mess, she 
shyly asked if I could cast it out for her, which I did. I 
then wrapped up and headed home to weigh in and 
clean my catch. On Sunday morning I ran into her 
husband on the beach and learned that about 20 
minutes after I left, she hooked and landed a 32” 
bass. Kinda of neat being able to help her out!  
Attached is the Simply Bassin weigh in photo. 

 
Nice Bass Joe! 

 
RENEWAL INFO by Ray Williams 
 
It seems a lot of members don’t realize their dues are 
due by the May meeting each year.  Please check 
your card & see if you renewed yet this year.  
Membership directory will be published soon & we 
need everyone’s information. 
 
 

 
Ed Cherry is Recognized for 21 Years 

of Service to VHFC 
 

VHFC FOUNDER HONORED AT MAY 
MEETING by Ray Williams 
 
Ed Cherry was awarded an Honorary Lifetime 
Membership to the VHFC at the May meeting.  We 
truly appreciate all the things he has done for our 
club and for fishermen in the past quarter century.  
Here is his story & the story of our club: 
21 years ago, things were a lot different in 
Manahawkin.  A lot of fishermen were moving into 
the Village Harbour & Beach Haven West sections of 
Manahawkin.  Ed Cherry was one of those guys.  He 
tried to get a little help in finding good places to fish 
& the techniques locals were using in the area.  No 
one would share anything.  The usual answer was 
“The fish are in the Bay” or some other wise remark.  
Ed decided to get together with a few of his 
neighbors to help each other out.  The result was the 
Village Harbour Fishing Club. 
 
The first meeting was held in Ed’s garage in 1987.  
13 people showed up.  The club was formed & Ed 
became member #1.  His neighbor, Paul Turi was 
instrumental in getting the club started.  Paul got the 
club “Non Profit” status.  Initially, the yearly 
membership was $5.  Another guy who really helped 
the club grow was Charlie Kochka.  Charlie was a 
member of the Elks Club & it seems he talked almost 
every Elks member into joining the VHFC! Before 
long, membership was up to 246 members.  The club 
would have an August fishing tournament with up to 
150 fishermen participating.   
 
Over the years, though, the club went through a 
crisis.  There were only a few “real” fishermen & 
most members didn’t want to help run the club.  It 
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was impossible to get people to serve on the board.  
The Board decided to disband the club.  One 
member, Dick Vesper, agreed to reorganize the club.  
Dick got volunteers to help run the board.  Gradually, 
our club has gotten its own identity.  Today, just as 
when Ed founded the club, we are involved in 
teaching members how to fish the area waters, 
socialize with fellow members & their wives, & be 
involved in fishing regulations & conservation. 
 
During all those years, Ed, by choice, never was the 
President; instead, he worked behind the scenes, 
helping us to grow, working on the original website, 
& became very involved with fishing regulations.  
We all owe Ed a big thank you for his years of efforts 
on behalf of us fishermen. 
 

 
 
BILL HALUSKA SPEAKS ON STRIPERS IN 
THE BAY  by Ray Williams 
  
Bill Haluska spoke to our members at the May 
meeting on how to catch stripers in the Bay.  As 
usual, those attending got a lot of very important info 
on striper techniques.  Bill is one of the most 
successful charter boat captains in the bay.  He told 
us that he has cut back on the number of trips he is 
making due to the struggles of balancing fishing with 
work.  I have been on his boat several times & we 
always catch a lot of fish.  If you missed the meeting 
you missed quite a presentation.   
 
Let’s just say that he uses frozen clams almost 
exclusively for stripers & that he gave us some great 
tips on finding good spots to find that big striper! 
 
 
POKER CHIP DRAWING UPDATE by John 
Henson 
Each month, we will draw the name of a member at 
our meeting.  If you are present you will win $10.  If 
the winner is not present, the next month the prize 
amount increases by $10.  June’s prize will be $40 
for the lucky member if he is present for the drawing! 
 
HEY WIVES, THE ANNUAL DINNER DANCE 
IS AUGUST 22ND.  IF YOU HAVEN’T 
ATTENDED, YOU’RE MISSING A GREAT 
TIME!  HUSBANDS, YOU KNOW YOU OWE 
YOUR WIFE A NIGHT OUT OF GREAT FOOD 
& DANCING! 

 
Bill Loves to Talk Stripers! 

 
 
GOT QUESTIONS ABOUT OUR CLUB? by John 
Henson  
 
I will make myself available to any new members at 
7pm at the June meeting, before the regular meeting 
starts, to answer any questions that they may have 
pertaining to the club, such as how to weigh-in a fish, 
the different award programs, FOM, FOY and so 
forth. I will not be giving a set presentation just kind 
of a Q and A for any new members. I don't want to 
seem like we are saying "here is the club, thanks for 
joining, go figure it out".  If you are a new or old 
member with some questions, come early & I’ll be 
glad to talk with you. 
 

 
JIM HUTCHINSON UNVEILS CAPTAIN 
MELANIE BOYTOS AWARD by Ray Williams 
 
May 8th was a big night for VHFC fishermen.  Jim 
Hutchinson unveiled the Captain Melanie Boytos 
Award to a crowd of about 75 people.  Many of 
Mel’s family & friends came to honor her as a 
fisherman, teacher & person.  Jim Sr. spoke of 
knowing Mel for many years. Mel was well known to 
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all of the guys who fished the bay & she introduced a 
lot of people to salt water fishing.  As we listened to 
Jim’s fond memories of Mel’s impact on people over 
the years, several VHFC members spoke up to 
recount some of their favorite stories.  Every time 
Mel was listed to be a speaker at a meeting, we could 
count on a full house to be present for her talks.  It 
was amazing seeing a room full of men listening 
intently to her presentations. 
 
The Captain Melanie Boytos Inshore Slam Award 
will be awarded each year to the member of the club 
who accumulates the most points each year.  Details 
are on our website, VHFClub.com.  Our thanks go to 
Jim Sr. & Jr. for donating this beautiful plaque to 
honor Captain Mel. 
 
The 2008 winner of the award is John Kleban.  
Congratulations, John.  Not only did John catch all of 
the species in the contest, he caught some very nice 
fish! 

 
Jim Presents John with the First Captain Mel 

Boytos Inshore Slam Award! 
 
NEWS FROM THE BOAT SHOP by Ray 
Williams 
Lynn Schuda, from the Boat Shop, was our featured 
Sponsor at the May meeting.  Lynn told us that our 

members can get a 15% discount while shopping 
online at the Boat Shop.  Sign in on the website & let 
Lynn know you are a VHFC member or stop by the 
store to register.  Lynn added that the website has 
many more items than in the store & I think you all 
know the store has a great selection of items. You 
still receive 10% off at the store. 

CLASSIFIED ADS by Ray Williams   

Classified ads may be placed free of charge by any 
club member for non-commercial fishing related 
items.  Please contact me at 978-1480 if you wish to 
place a free ad.  Please contact me if you wish to 
renew an ad from last year. 

FISHING WITH CLUB MEMBERS 
Members may place free ads in this section if you 
wish to find someone to fish with.  Maybe you need 
to find someone with a boat or you are interested in 
finding someone to share expenses on your boat.  
Contact Ray Williams at 978-1480 to place your ad. 

Ads from last year need to be renewed for this year! 

Walter Maier, a new member, is looking for members 
with boats who might want to take him fishing with 
them.  He is willing to share expenses.  He has been 
out with several of our members already.  He is 
available most days & lives in the area; his number is 
609-489-0779. 
 
HELP WANTED AT MEETINGS by Ray 
Williams 
Your Board is asking for some help at the monthly 
meetings.  We are in need of someone to greet our 
members as they arrive & take attendance.  In 
addition, we need someone to help with refreshments.  
If you can help, please see me. 

VHFC FORUM ON MESSAGE BOARD by John 
Henson 
I don't know how many members frequent the Chum 
Bucket Web Site, but Skip has now set us up with our 
own VHFC forum in the Message Board Section. 
Hopefully our members will take advantage and use 
this to post fishing reports and other club news. 
 The site is located at http://www.thechumbucket.net/ 
 
CLAMMING FOR STRIPERS 5/18/09 by Bill 
Jann 
“We left the dock just as the sun came over the 
horizon…..etc, etc”…..How many times have you 
read something like this, or have done it yourself, but 
today was different.  They say that “time and tide 
wait for no man” but, in this case, we men waited for 
the tide.  We didn’t leave the dock until shortly after 
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noon.   John Kleban, Bill Dabney and I went out from 
Waretown with Capt. Bill H., to catch the incoming 
water inside Barnegat Inlet, and soak some clams for 
Bass.  We set up in about 10 feet of water with a 
basic rig…..20# test line, just enough lead to hold 
bottom, and a 3 foot fluorocarbon leader with a 7/0 
Gamakatsu circle hook.  The circle hooks did their 
job nicely…..all of the fish we caught were hooked in 
the corner of their mouths and, except for the 
keepers, released unharmed.  A few minutes after we 
set up the first rod went down…..hard...I grabbed it 
and felt line peeling off on the drag…..not a small 
fish!  I’m sure you know the feeling…..with three 
guys as witness you just pray you don’t do something 
stupid and lose the fish.  And so it went…..lift and 
reel, lift and reel, and then watch all the line you’d 
gained peel off in one run after another.  The fish 
made good use of the tide, turning broadside to us on 
side-to-side runs but, eventually, Capt. Bill slid the 
net under her and she was ours.  She turned out to be 
17lbs, 12 oz, and 36” long.  Just a few minutes later 
another rod went down….hard again…another big 
fish.  John grabbed the rod and hung on but, after a 
couple of hard runs, the line went slack.  It was a big 
Bass, John had seen it swirl, but when he reeled in, 
the hook was gone…..no signs of Bluefish bite on the 
leader, so we knew it was a Bass!  A few minutes 
later…..DéjàVu…another rod went down and John 
had another hook bitten off.  We didn’t get a look at 
this one, so we’re not sure what it was, but it acted 
like a Bass and, again, there were no signs of 
Bluefish bite on the leader.  We got one more Bass 
bite…..Bill Dabney landed one at about 24”…..we 
also got a skate, and then the bite shut off 
completely.  No mystery to it, as the tide had come in 
the water temperature dropped abruptly…..by 5 
degrees in a short time.  So Capt. Bill lifted anchor 
and we moved further into the bay, in Double Creek, 
to get ahead of the tide.  It worked!  As soon as we 
set up in the warmer water, one of the rods went 
down.  This time John had success and landed a nice 
keeper and we soon learned why.  The fish only had 
one eye so we think John was able to keep the blind 
side towards him and avoid scaring this one 
away!  Anyway, it’s a theory.  While we still were on 
the warm side of the tide, another rod went down and 
Bill Dabney was able to land another nice 
keeper.  The colder water hit us again and that was 
the end of the bite.  We then moved to the west side 
of the bay, near the Forked River, and worked some 
jig/plastic combos, hoping for weakies, but didn’t get 
any bites.  Finally, Bill moved us up river towards the 
power plant and we drifted down to the bay with the 
jig/plastics.  Except for a blowfish (would you 

believe!), we didn’t get any more bites, so we packed 
it in for the day and headed home.  

 
(I Think I Know Where They’re Fishing) 

The 3 Amigos with Nice Stripers! 
 

 
John Kleban & a Spring Striper! 

 

 
Bill Dabney & Capt. Bill Haluska 
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VILLAGE HARBOUR FISHING CLUB, INC. 

2009 Form for Member Renewals and New Applications 
MAIL COMPETED FORMS WITH DUES (Checks only) FOR $35.00 PAYABLE TO “VHFC” TO: 

VHFC MEMBERSHIP 
PO BOX 1026 

MANAHAWKIN, NJ  08050 
Dues for renewals are due by May 08, 2009 

Print Name*:   Member #: _______Nickname:_                    _________ 

Signature*:   Date:    /   /           

Note: Both * items must be completed 
 Renewals:  Please insert any changes from 2008 Membership list.  
 New Applicants:  Please complete the following: 
 
Name of Spouse: Shore Address: 
Principle Address: (complete if different from Principle Address) 
City/St/Zip: City/St/Zip: 
Phone: Phone: 
Fax: Fax: 
E-Mail: E-Mail: 
Would you like to get your newsletter by email? Circle Yes or No       A yes will save the club printing & mailing costs. 

Boat Owners, please complete the following: 

Print Name of Boat:                                                Length (ft.):                              
 

   
VILLAGE HARBOUR FISHING CLUB, INC. 

2009 Form for Junior Angler Renewals and New Applications 
MAIL COMPETED FORMS WITH DUES (Checks only) FOR $10.00 PAYABLE TO “VHFC” TO: 

VHFC JUNIOR ANGLER 
PO BOX 1026 

MANAHAWKIN, NJ  08050 
Dues for renewals are due by May 08, 2009      

Note: All 5 * items must be completed. 

APPLICANT: Please complete the following each year (one sheet per Junior Angler) 
Name*: Member #:          Nick Name: 
Signature: Junior Angler’s E-Mail: 
Home Address: Home Phone: 
Would you like to get your newsletter by email? Circle Yes or No       A yes will save the club printing & mailing costs. 
 
SPONSOR:    Please complete the following: 

SPONSOR MEMBER’S INFORMATION (ALL ARE REQUIRED EACH YEAR) 
By completing the following, the Sponsor takes full responsibility to accompany and supervise the 
applicant’s behavior and ensure the applicant’s well being during and en route to and from any club 

activity or event and further certifies possession of the legal authority to do so. 
Further, the sponsor affirms this applicant will not reach 18 years of age on or before May 08, 2009. 

Sponsor’s Name*:  Sponsor’s Member #: 

Sponsor’s Signature*:                                 Date*:   /   / Relation to Applicant*: 

Junior Angler Boat Owners, please complete the following: 

Print Name of Boat:                                                Length (ft.):                              
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 2009 Village Harbour Fishing Club, Inc. Meeting and Events Schedule (Revised  5/31/09) 
April 10 2009 

Fish of the Month: Winter Flounder 
7:45 APRIL 10: 

 Club business 
 2008 Awards Presentations for 7 

“Trophy Fish of the Year” & for the 
Oct & Nov Fish of the Month 

 Intro – North Bay Fleet Outing  
 All Present - Fishing Discussion 
 Speaker: DJ Muller, Bunker & 

Bass, perfect together!  

May 08 2009 
-DUES ARE DUE BY MAY 09- 

Fish of the Month:  WEAKFISH 
7:45 MAY 08:  

 Ed Cherry Tribute 
 W. Flounder FoM Award 
 Update – North Bay Fleet Outing 
 Capt. Melanie Boytos Award 

Presentation 
 Speaker: Bill Haluska Stripers 
 Club business 

Tentative Date 
May 30th 

 
NORTH BAY FLEET 

OUTING 
Chairmen: Dave Sikorski 

          
 

JUNE 12 2009 
Fish of the Month:  FLUKE 
7:45 June 12:  

 Club business 
 Weakfish Fish of the Month 

Award 
 Report – North Bay fleet Outing 
 Speakers: Bill Donovan & Darrin 

Dorris, fluke fishing in the bay & 
ocean 

 Club Fishing Forum 
 

ANNUAL DINNER DANCE 
OUR ANNUAL DINNER DANCE 
WILL BE IN AUGUST.  LOOK FOR 
THE DATE IN NEXT MONTH’S 
ISSUE! 

Chairman:           
Bill Logan 

 

JULY 10 2009 
Fish of the Month:  BLUEFISH 
7:45 July 10: 

 Club Business 
 Fluke Fish of the Month Award 
 Club Fishing Forum 
 Intro-Fluke & Sea Bass Tourney 
 Intro to VHFC Dinner  
 All Present - Fishing Discussion 
 Speakers: Bill Figley, reading the 

tides & water for better fishing 

AUGUST 8TH 
FLUKE & SEA BASS 

TOURNEY 
CHAIRMEN: BILL LOGAN  

Species:   Fluke & Sea Bass 
              

AUGUST 14 2009 
Fish of the Month:  FLUKE 
7:45 Aug. 14: 

 Club business  
 Fish of the Month Award 

Speaker: Fran Verdi, Fishing for 
Fluke and Sea Bass Little Egg and 
Garden State South Reefs. 

 All-Present - Fishing 
Discussion 

 Intro-VHFC Dinner Dance 
 Presentation Fluke & Sea Bass 

Tourney  

AUGUST 22, 2009 
VILLAGE HARBOUR 

FISHING CLUB DINNER 
Chairmen: BILL LOGAN  
DINNER AT THE  
OCEAN ACRES GOLF CLUB 
 

SEPTEMBER 11 2009 
Fish of the Month:  SEA BASS 
7:45 Sept. 11:  

 Club business 
 Fluke Fish of the Month 

   Award 
 Report VHFC Dinner Dance 
 All-Present - Fishing Discussion 
 Speaker: TBA 

October 09 2009 
Fish of the Month: Striped Bass 

& Bluefish 
7:45 Oct. 09:  

 Sept. Fish of the Month Award  
 Report on Fluke & Sea Bass 

     Tournament  
 All Present - Fishing Discussion 
 Speaker: TBA 

 

     NOVEMBER 13,2009  
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
IN NOVEMBER. 
7:45 NOV 13 
ALL PRESENT- FISHING 
DISCUSSION 
 NO SPEAKER 
INTRO TO NEW OFFICERS 
FOR 2010 

Monthly meetings are 2nd Fridays starting promptly at 7:45 PM.  Doors open at 7:30 – Come early and help us get 
set up.   

                  No Membership Meetings are planned for the months of December through March.  



 9

 

 

 

BRAND NEW WEBSITE by John Kleban 
 
We have a brand new website that is updated frequently!  Please visit us & at 
http://www.vhfclub.com/ & send us your feedback at VHFCreports@verizon.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VILLAGE HARBOUR FISHING CLUB, INC. 
2009 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Officers: 
President John Henson (978-0312) 
1st Vice President Bill Logan (597-0784) 
2nd Vice President Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
 
Treasurer Joe Filice (215-256-8707) 
Secretary Charlie Daddona (954-4965) 
Trustees 
Sergeant at Arms Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
Weigh Master/Awards John Kleban (597-4852) 
Recruiting Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
Membership Data Base Ray Williams (978-1480)) 
Guest Speakers Bill Dabney (978-6893) 
Immediate Past Pres. Ed Wetmore (294-6956) 
Communications Roland Dixon (494-0543) 

Newsletter Ray Williams (978-1480) 
Library Bill Dabney (978-6893) 
Library Alternate John Henson (978-0312) 
Sponsors Bill Logan (597-0784) 
Sergeant at Arms (Board) Vince Sibona (597-6162) 
Attendance John Henson (978-0312) 
Website John Kleban (597-4852) 
Vessel Safety Ed Wetmore (294-6956) 
JCAA/Regulations Dave Sikorski (978-0437) 
Past President Dave Sikorski (978-0437) 
Fishing Hands On John Henson (978-0312) 
Board Member Ritchie Webb (294-9438) 
All Past Presidents, not listed above, are non-voting 
Board members. 
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The following have offered a discount with the presentation of current VHFC Membership Card 
Discounts normally do not apply to items that are fair traded or items on sale 

 
 

FISHERMAN’S HEADQUARTERS 
Causeway, Ship Bottom, NJ 

494-5739 
10% discount on bait & tackle 

 
BOAT U.S. 

VHFC members only pay $9.50 for a year 
of Boat U.S.  Forms for members’ use will 

be at VHFC meetings or call Charlie 
Kochka 

 
L&H Woods & Water 
403 Route 9 Waretown 

242-1812 
10% off any purchase 

 
THE CHUM BUCKET BAIT & 

TACKLE 
381 Rte. 9, West Creek, NJ 

294-2500 
10% discount on purchases of $10 or more 

 
CAUSEWAY BOAT RENTALS 

On the LBI Causeway 
494-1371 

10% discount on bait and tackle. 

 
GALLIVANT GRAPHICS 

BOAT LETTERING  
We come to you ---- 10% off for members 

609-812-9883 

 
AMERICAN SPORTSMAN BAIT & 

TACKLE 
Mill Creek Plaza     597-4104 
10% discount on bait & tackle 

 
THE BOAT SHOP 

756 E. Bay Ave., Manahawkin, NJ 
597-1271 

10% discount on regular prices 
www.theboatshoponline.com 

 
BARNEGAT LIGHT BAIT & 

TACKLE 
Bay Avenue & 15th St., Barnegat Lt. 494-

4566 
10% discount on bait & tackle 

 
CRYSTAL COVE MARINE CENTER 

227 E. Main St., Tuckerton 
294-0166 

 

 
OCEANSIDE BAIT & TACKLE 

8201 Long Beach Boulevard 
Brighton Beach, NJ. 08008 

609-361-9800 

 
WEST CREEK KAYAK & CANOE 

224 Main St., West Creek 
296-3030 

10% off  Accessories 


